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28 June 2019 
 

The Commission had sought independent expert advice in relation to heritage aspects of the 
revised mine plan for the Bylong Coal Project. The final advice from GML Heritage was received 
by the Commission on 12 June 2019 and published on our website.  
 
Comments were reopened to the public up to Thursday 27 June 2019. 

 

The Commission acknowledges there is significant interest in this state significant 
development application, which has been reflected in the large number of comments to 
date. The Commission will now not accept any further comments from stakeholders, 
including comments from members of the public. 
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